Getting things done — Blackness Road
and Perth Road #dundeewestend

We are grateful to the residents who contacted us on Monday about the
dreadful vandalism of a number of bus shelters along Blackness Road and Perth
Road - see below :
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We raised this with both Police Scotland and the transportation team at the
City Council; the latter to ensure that repairs are undertaken.
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